
 

February 12, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Manager: 

 

Metrolina Christian Academy (MCA), a TK – 12th grade school located in Indian 

Trail, North Carolina, is gearing up for its 15th Annual Springapalooza (Festival & 

Auction) on Thursday, May 16, 2019. 

 

On behalf of our students, MCA is requesting a donation from your business for ‘The Silent 

Auction’ portion of Springapalooza.  Here are a few examples of what we need:  admission 

passes, gift certificates, electronic items (iPad, TV, phone, etc.), service items (haircut, spa visit, 

manicure, dental, eye exam, instructional, etc.), furniture, sports memorabilia and so much more.  

Can we please count on your support?  Please find enclosed our donation form. 

 

Each year, MCA has over 2000 in attendance at Springapalooza, and it’s donations from generous 

businesses like yours that benefit all of our students for years to come.  The proceeds from this 

year’s Silent Auction will be invested in upgrading technology and making campus improvements 

at MCA.  Our goal is to raise $50,000. 

 

Please complete and return the enclosed auction donation form with your donation by April 26, 

2019.  Also, please include a business card and/or brochure so we may display it with your 

donation.  Your business name will also be included in the Auction Catalog and on MCA’s website: 

www.metrolinachristian.org, Support MCA, Springapalooza. 

 

Metrolina Christian Academy is the largest Christian school in Union County and the fourth largest 

in North Carolina, with an enrollment of nearly 1200 students representing over 800 families.  MCA 

has served our community since 1992, and we are celebrating our 26th year  

as a school!  Our students are achieving academic excellence, along with strong character and 

leadership skills.  They are using these abilities to enrich our community and beyond. 

 

All gifts are tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law.  The federal tax identification number 

for Metrolina Christian Academy is 56-1381354. 

 

We would like to thank you in advance for helping to make a difference in the education of our 

young people. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dana L. Bostic 

Director of Advancement 

704-882-3375 x. 7901 |  dana.bostic@fbcit.org 

 

P.S. - Can we please count on your support?  A member of our Auction Team will  

          contact you in a few days. 
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